
 
 
SAMPLE LETTER 2 
 
 
Dear Little Children School: 
 
  In response to your request, we have reviewed the files of the construction 
code enforcement agency of this municipality regarding the prior uses of the property 
located at 824 Nothing Ave, BLOCK 1 AND LOT 1.1.   
 
  Our records revealed that the property was not any of the following uses:  
factory/industrial (Group F), high hazard (Group H), storage (Group S), nail salon or dry 
cleaner (Group B), or gasoline station (Group M). 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this office. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Construction Official 


